
 
 

Questions and Answers 
2022 Delinquency Prevention Program (DPP)  

 
Responses to questions will be posted to this document within 7 calendar days of receipt. 

 
The deadline for receipt of written questions is Tuesday, May 17, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. 

Please submit your questions to mbcc@mt.gov.  
 
 

Currently, no questions have been submitted. 
 
 
 

mailto:mbcc@mt.gov?subject=2022%20Delinquency%20Prevention%20Program%20(DPP)

